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USAGE PRECAUTIONS :

The quality of your la case de cousin paul fairy light will remain long lasting if you follow these precautions.

This product is meant to be used outdoors, but it is important that you follow the usual precautions to ensure its proper operation.
There are no usage restrictions for any European countries; you can enjoy your outdoor string lights at all times:
In sunny weather (no UV-fading, one year warranty), in rainy weather*, when it is windy, from April to September.

*In case of rainy weather:

«Do not leave the string lights outside in intense rain for longer than 15 days.
«The balls could have a slight white haze after their first rains.

«Avoid touching the balls when wet; they can be slightly sticky (glue is safe to the touch, do not swallow).
«Avoid handling the string lights when the balls are wet.

«Do not store the string lights in a pile when it is wet, to dry properly please extend it.

«The string lights must not be stored in its original packaging or in any other container when the balls and lights are still wet.
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Each ball is waterproofed to withstand outdoor use, but remember this: It
is made of thread and not plastic, so it can deteriorate if you do not take
these precautions.
The balls are made of polyester yarn and are treated to withstand outdoor use.

However be careful, as with any yarn the environment can have an impact

on the product and thus damage it. They are not guaranteed against stains.
Replacement balls are available for purchase if necessary.

We have developed the seasonal lights to ensure that they are waterproof.
Do not immerse the string lights in water.

To maintain it in its best condition, it is best not to leave the string lights
permanently outside for more than 120 days in a row.

Do not leave the string lights outside during the fall and winter months.
Under heavy rain and snow there is a risk that the balls will soften and not
retain their shape.

You will eventually need to replace the balls.
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If you use the string lights in a covered area
(under a pergola, umbrella, tent, ...)
there are no restrictions throughout the spring and summer.

If you use the string lights in a green area
(in a bush, in a tree, between two trees...)
over time there is a risk that the balls will get dirty
(due to pollen, birds, insects...).
You will eventually need to replace the balls.
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If you use the string lights on a city balcony,
over time there is a risk that the balls will become dirty
(due to pollution, dust, pigeons...).
You will eventually need to replace the balls.
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If you use the string lights against a wall, over time there is a risk that the
balls could rub against it due to strong wind and they may fray.
You will eventually need to replace the balls.




